
 
 

Monday 29th January 2024 

 

Dear Parents of Year 6 children interested in Bikeability 

As you may already know, Bikeability is a cycling proficiency course being offered to 10-year-old children to enable 

them to ride their bicycles safely and responsibly.  The course, organised by National Cycle Instructors, will take 

place in school hours over a period of two days. This year’s dates will be Wednesday 13th March and Thursday 14th 

March 2024. The children will be taken out by the instructors on the roads close to the school.  The cost of the 

course is £6.20. Pupils must be at least 10 years old. 

Please ensure that your child brings a fully road worthy bike and a cycle helmet. 

If you are interested in your child taking part in the Bikeability course, then please give consent and pay £6.20 on  

ParentPay by Friday 2nd February 2024. 

There are only 12 places available therefore they will be allocated on a 'First come. First served' payment basis.  

Consent and payment must be received by Friday 2nd February 2024 or places will not be held. 

 

Kindest regards 

 

Mrs Justine Watkins 

 

Life in all its fullness 

head@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

admin@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

finance@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 
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